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Community Invited to a Special Concert with 34th Infantry Division Band

 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth and the Greater Downtown Council are excited to co-sponsor a pop-up performance by
the 34th Infantry Division “Red Bull” Band stationed out of Rosemount, Minnesota. The free concert will be held on
Monday, August 21st starting at 6:00 PM in Leif Erikson Park. Families are encouraged to bring a picnic and chairs or
blankets.

 

The 34th Infantry Division Band has performed many notable concerts nationally and internationally over the years. For
more information about the 34th Infantry Division Band, please visit
http://www.music.army.mil/organizations/pages/default.asp?unit=34ID. 
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